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IX.   NEW BUSINESS 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  
 Workers’ Compensation Insurance Carrier Change 

     Linda Pannell 
 Jim Turner  
 

 
Mr. Turner and I met with Paul Mize with Ross and Yerger, our local insurance agency 
and Melinda McElroy with Union Standard Insurance Company to review a possible 
change in our Workers’ Compensation insurance carrier.  Although, the service of our 
current company has been excellent and the premiums very competitive, Union 
Standard, a superior rated company, has offered a premium that is $30,178 lower than 
the quote received from our current carrier, Mississippi Municipal Service Company.   
 
Mr. Turner and I feel that with the savings and their verification that we will receive the 
same services, it would be beneficial to the district to change our carrier to Union 
Insurance Company for the period October 1, 2009 thru September 30, 2010. 
 
Mr. Paul Mize will be present at the noon meeting to present this change to the School 
Board and answer any questions. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

         ACTION BY THE BOARD: 
  
                            Motion     Second   Yes       No        Abstain     Absent  

  Mr. Clayborne (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mrs. Heyer (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Nail (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Prather (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 
  Mr. Tucker (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

 
 

 PASSED:      Yes  (    )    No  (    ) 

  

Action 


